
Lode Heath School Admission Arrangements 
for 2024/25 

Admissions Process 

Our admissions process is part of the Local Authority coordinated scheme. 

Applications must be made to your own Local Authority in the autumn before 

admission. The home Local Authority will notify parents of the outcome of their 

application for a place. For more information contact Solihull Local Authority -

admissions@solihull.gov.uk or telephone 0121 704 6693. 

Applying for Places 

The school's admission number is 240 for Year 7. Where the number of applications 

is lower than the school's admission number, all applicants will be admitted. Lode 

Heath will advise Solihull Local Authority of any places to be offered and, where 

applicable, Solihull Local Authority will notify the home Local Authority (outside Solihull) 

that an offer has been made. 

Age of Pupils 

Students normally enter the school in Year 7 in the September after they reach the age 

of 11 and leave at the end of Year 11 . 

Date of Application 

Applications must be received by your home Local Authority by their published 

deadline. 

Waiting Lists 

Waiting lists are made in strict priority order against the published admission criteria 

for Lode Heath. If a vacancy arises at Lode Heath, the place will be offered to the child 

at the top of the waiting list. Waiting lists are kept until December. 

Oversubscription criteria 

If we receive more applications than there are places available (which is normal), 

places will be offered in the following order: 

Priority 1 
Children looked after (known as LAC) by a Local Authority (in line with section 

22 of the Children Act) and previously looked after children (PLAC), including 

those children who appear (to the admission authority) to have been in state 

care outside of England and ceased to be in state care as a result of being 

adopted (IAPLAC). 

Priority 2 

Children whose exceptional social or medical reasons can only be met by Lode 

Heath. 








